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To carve up a huge area of Sussex for this project, causing devastation to the countryside and massive disruption to those
living along the cable route and near to the proposed substation. Not to mention those trying to go about their daily
business is poorly thought out. Surely if this has to go ahead the best plan would be to use the existing Rampion 1 route
and to extend the Wineham substation.

We fully support the evidence supplied by Cowfold v Rampion, our community voice.



